
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  August 16, 2018  
To:   Ohio Medicaid and MyCare Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject: Signatures No Longer Needed for Medicaid Addendum Attachments for 

Provider Maintenance Updates 
Effective Date: July 16, 2018 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that effective July 16, 2018, CareSource will no longer require signatures 
for Medicaid Addendum attachments for provider maintenance. This change will streamline the 
maintenance update process, as we will no longer route attachments for signatures, either for external 
signatures from providers, or internal signatures.  
 
This change reflects direction from the Ohio Department of Medicaid, who no longer requires 
signatures on Medicaid Addendum attachments for maintenance updates to provider information. As of 
July 16, 2018, CareSource uses updated attachment forms from ODM. 
 
OH-SP-0144 


